
Hello Rowan class and Rowan parents,

I hope you are all keeping well. I have loved hearing about your bank holiday weekends and 
how you celebrated VE day this week. 

Whilst we have been away from school, Mrs. Warnes, Miss Keen and I have been keeping in 
touch with each other. We are all missing Rowan class! Mrs. Warnes and Miss Keen have 
asked me to pass on these messages to you!

During this period, I have enjoyed having more time to read. I have found that reading in 
the late afternoon helps me relax after a day of working, and that reading just before I go 
bed means that I get a restful night’s sleep (until Rupert wakes me up for his breakfast!). It 
is important that you keep up with your reading whilst we are not at school. 

What have you all been reading? I would love to hear. If there are any book 
recommendations, do let me know and we can talk about them when we return to school!

Yoga is something I have also enjoyed doing. I am lucky that one of my best friends is a 
yoga teacher, so I have enjoyed taking part in her classes from home! Some of the poses 
that we do are the same as our yoga sessions: mountain, eagle, and snake and sleepy! Has 
anybody else been enjoying doing yoga too? Or any other types of exercise?

As always, do keep my updated with what you are up to via the class email. It really does 
make my day seeing what you are all up to and having a chat with you!

Take care everyone,

Miss Cartwright. 

Hello Rowan Class,

I hope you are all well! It has been lovely to see some of you when I am out walking, 
cycling or running. I have been making my own Viking long ship model too! Maybe I 
need to try the marble run next?

Mrs. Warnes.

Hi Rowan Class,

I hope you are all okay and keeping safe. I am looking forward to seeing all of you 
when we return to school. I bet you’ve all grown since the last time I saw you! I can’t 
wait to hear about everything you have been up to.

Miss Keen.


